JUNIOR €

L Q) Monkwick

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year hool Trips - Norwich Theatr Ipswich Ski Sl

We have two fantastic trips booked for Year 5 during the Summer Term!

For our first trip, we are visiting Norwich Theatre on Wednesday 24th April 2024 to watch
the production of ‘The Boy at the Back of the Class’ which is the book we are reading this
term at school. It will be a great way for our pupils to understand and appreciate the book
from a different perspective and to embrace the atmosphere of a large theatre.
https://norwichtheatre.org/whats-on/the-boy-at-the-back-of-the-class

The show is at 10am so we will be travelling by coach which will depart school at 08.15am.
Please can ALL children be in school at 08.00am on this day. We do understand this is an
earlier start, but, as you can appreciate, this is a very busy time on the roads with
commuters.

For our second trip for the Summer Term we will be visiting Suffolk Ski Centre. This will be
taking place on two different days. Your child’s class Zeta will attend the session on
Wednesday 19th June 2024.

Whilst there, children will get the opportunity to take part in a dry ski slope lesson led by an
instructor. If you would like further information about the Suffolk Ski Centre, please take a
look at their website: http:/www.suffolkskicentre.co.uk/

Children will travel by coach to Ipswich Suffolk Ski Centre, departing school at 09:15 - ALL
CHILDREN must arrive at school by 08.30am this morning for registration.

Our session at the Suffolk Ski Centre is for 2 hours, from 10.30 until 12:30. After this,
children will have an hour to take all equipment off and have lunch. We shall depart the
Suffolk Ski Centre at 13:30, aiming to be back at school by approximately 14:30pm.

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please inform the school office. We would
recommend you medicate your child before coming to school so they have a comfortable
journey. If your child needs medication to travel home, please hand this into the school
office in a named, sealed envelope the previous day so all medication can be with the first
aider.

A packed lunch and a drink will need to be brought in a carrier bag so all rubbish can be
thrown away. Children who are entitled to free school meals will have lunch provided.

The cost of the two trips together is £30 per child. This trip is to be paid and consent to be
given by Friday 19th April 2024 on your Parentpay account - if you have not already set this
up, please see Mrs Revill is the school office. Without consent, your child will be unable to
attend.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s teacher, or
Mrs Revill in the school office.

Yours Sincerely,

Year 5 Teachers


http://www.suffolkskicentre.co.uk/

